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City of King 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a series of public hearings will be held by the City Council 

of King at City Hall, 229 S. Main Street, on July 7, 2025, beginning at 6:00 p.m., for the purpose 

of considering the following: 

     Amendment of the official code of ordinances of the City of King, N.C. in the following 

manner: 

 

Item 1: To review and approve or deny a proposed revisions and/or additions to Chapter 32. – 

Zoning, Article IV, Revise/add to Sec. 32-196. Keys to districts uses and Sec. 32-198. – 

Commercial. Planned Unit Development – Commercial Mixed Uses. Revise/add to Chapter 32, 

Article V, Division 1, Sec. 32-248.1. – Planned Unit Development – Commercial Mixed Uses 

(PUD-CM). Being listed as proposed Ordinance No. 2025-04.  

 

 In accordance with the Code of Ordinances, Chapter 32-Zoning, Sec. 32-96 the City of 

King Planning Board/Board of Adjustment will review the foregoing amendments on _June 

23, 2025, and make a formal recommendation to the City Council. 

 

 CITIZENS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that upon consideration of the comments at the 

herein-described public hearings, the City Council may amend the proposed ordinance 

amendments prior to adoption. 

 A copy of the proposed amendments is on file at the City Hall for inspection by all 

interested citizens or you can call the planning department or city clerk at (336) 983-8265. 

 

 

Nicole Branshaw, CMC 

City Clerk 

 

 


